
NOTICE 

Town of Stratton 

Board of Selectmen 
May 27, 2019 cancellation and June 10, 2019 Site Visit 

 

The regular meeting of the Stratton Board of Selectmen scheduled for Monday, May 27, 

2019 has been cancelled due to the holiday.  The next Selectmen’s Meeting will occur on 

June 10, 2019, at which time the Selectmen will first hold a Site Visit to view town roads.  

The board will meet at the Stratton Town Office at 6:00pm and proceed on the Site Visit. 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


